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January 6,  2022 

Property Owner Neighbor 

RE: Notice of Public Hearing - Re-Zone Request 

Parcel Numbers: HD-SHCR-1-1 

Address: 780 N. Oak Street Hildale, Utah  

Dear Property Owner: 

You are invited to a public hearing to give any input you may have, as a neighboring property 

owner, regarding a request to re-zone the above-listed parcel from RA-1 (Residential 

Agricultural 1 Acre) to Multi-Family Residential 1 (RM-1). The regulations, prohibitions, and 

permitted uses that the property will be subject to, if the zoning map amendment is adopted, 

can be found in the Hildale City Land Use Ordinance, available in the City Recorder's office or 

at: 

 

ht tps://h ilda le.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ord inances#name=TITLE  XV  LAND  DEVELOPMENT 

 
The hearing will be held January 20, 2022, at 6:00 PM. MDT, at Hildale City Hall, which is 

located at 320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale, Utah. 

Any objections, questions or comments can be directed by mail to the City of Hildale, Attn: 

Planning and Zoning Administrator, P.O. Box 840490, Hildale, Utah 84784, or in person at the 

Hildale City Hall. The Planning and Zoning Administrator can be reached by phone at (435) 

874-2323, or by email at manager@hildalecity.com. 

 
Written objections to the proposed zoning map amendment may be sub mitted, not later 

than 10 days after day of the first public hearing. Each written objection filed with the 

municipality will be provided to the Hildale Zoning Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Duthie 

Hildale City Manager 

mailto:manager@hildalecity.com

